
 

 
 
 
 
June 24, 2022 

Dear Robin, 

I would like to take this opportunity to express my appreciation of your services and can only 
recommend your LTC Consultancy Organization. My experience with you and your team has 
been incredible. Special recognition for your consultant Eddie Broom, he was unbelievable, 
extremely easy to reach and a pleasure to work with.   

Thank you for the tools provided to us by RB Health Partners, they were well done and easy to 
use by our staff and supported the ultimate success. 

I feel blessed to work with a consulting team that truly cares for the success of their facility 
partners.  

Sincerely, 

Zalman Sommer 

Zalman Sommer, Regional Operator, FL 
Premier Healthcare Management 


